
 

 

 
TAX ALERT 7/2025 

 
Provisional tax 2025 

 
According to the Assessment and Collection of Taxes Law of Cyprus, all companies expecting taxable income for 
the 2025 tax year must declare their provisional tax to the Tax Authorities by 31 July 2025. Companies that do 
not anticipate taxable income for 2025 are not required to declare any provisional tax. 
 
The corporate income tax rate in Cyprus is 12,5% and is calculated on the estimated taxable profits for the current 
year. Provisional tax can be paid in two equal instalments:  
 
• 31 July of 2025 -1st instalment and  
• 31 December 2025 -2nd instalment 
 
Provisional tax settlement is made ΟΝLΥ through the Tax Portal/online banking.  
 
Companies have the right to revise their estimated taxable income at any time before 31 December 2025. If the 
estimated taxable income is revised upwards, 5.5% interest is applied to the difference between the revised 
amount payable and the initially declared amount from the due date of the first instalment. 
 
If the estimated provisional tax paid in 2025 is below 75% of the actual tax liability based on audited financial 
statements, a 10% surcharge (penalty) will be applied to the underestimated amount. 
 
The final tax for the 2025 tax year must be settled by 1 August 2026. 
 
Each company is responsible for estimating its results and paying provisional tax if necessary. 
 
The Tax Department of PEK Ltd is available to assist with estimating provisional taxable income and processing 
instalment payments. 
 
We kindly request that you inform us of your expected taxable income for 2025 by 15 July 2025.  
 
If we do not receive a response from you by the above date, regarding assistance in calculating temporary tax, 
we will assume that your company will not have a taxable profit for 2025 and, therefore, no provisional tax needs 
to be declared. 
 
For any further information, please contact our Tax Department. 

Contact Persons – Tax Department 
귧귨귦귩귪귫 Elena Chrysostomou – ecc@pek-cy.com  
귧귨귦귩귪귫 Maria Solomou – mps@pek-cy.com  
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This newsletter has been prepared as a general guide and for information purposes only. It is not a substitution for professional advice. 
One must not rely on it without receiving independent advice based on the particular facts of his/her own case. No responsibility can be 
accepted by our firm or our staff for any loss caused by acting or refraining from acting on the basis of this newsletter.  


